
  

 

To volunteer for the Archery event 
contact Sport Manager 
Kath Fitzpatrick at 
Kath.fitzpatrick@me.com 
07590 466907 

 

   

The British Transplant Games will take place on Thursday 27th July at Warwick University 
campus athletics stadium. 
This inspirational event relies on sport specific volunteers to make it a memorable event for 
all taking part.  To achieve this we need: 

• 20+ coaches/instructors 

• Archers to help with equipment allocation – working with Jean. 

•  field party, athlete support, scoring 

• Assistance with medal ceremonies and results - working with Kath. 

• Registration/booking in – under the experienced management of Sue.   

• Judging – supporting lead judge Mario Stankovic. 
 
We also need to source equipment for the novice archers – 

• lightweight bows for beginner adults, ideally 16-20 lbs in different lengths – usually we 
need 50-60 of these. 

• Arrows min 28” length – longer is better too. 

• Bracers 

• (All equipment needs to be identifiable as yours for ease of return) 

• Sponsor for target faces (dealerships to be approached) 
This is my 10th year of organising this and each year has been great – tiring but so worth it!  
It would be good to make 2023 great for the 100+ archers we will have on the day.  

If you can help with an of this and want to be part of a truly great and celebratory event 
please contact Kath Fitzpatrick, Archery Sport Manager – my details are below.  
We don’t have any budget – but the T shirts are very sought after!  

mailto:Kath.fitzpatrick@me.com

